
 

North Halton Girls Hockey Association Dressing Room Guidelines 

 

 

  The North Halton Girls Hockey Association follows all Hockey Canada and OWHA Policies 

relating to Dressing Rooms (Supervision, cell phones, minimum attire, etc). 

 

In addition to these policies, the following rules apply to all House League and 

Representative teams. 

 

1) A minimum of two, properly screened AND registered females must be present in the 

dressing room, or immediately outside the dressing room, for all ages. 

 

2) Males cannot enter the dressing room while players are changing/getting dressed for 

teams U9 and above. 

 

3) Adults cannot enter the dressing room at any point unless they have been properly 

screened and registered for teams U9 and above.  

 

4) Male coaches cannot be alone with players in the dressing room; there must always be a 

female coach, trainer, or den mom present.  

 

*Exceptions will be made for the first couple of weeks of HL programming, while volunteers 

complete training/screening and rosters are finalized. Coaches can facilitate this process 

with the help of the HL Director/Executive.  
 
 


